
The LWML has agreed to do the fund raiser without the 
“physical” pick-up and return of the baby bottles.  Instead, if 

interested in supporting this project, we 
request you make your check payable to  

 
Eden Clinic 

Memo Line: Good Shepherd BBP  
  and mail the check to 

Good Shepherd Lutheran Church 
700 N. Air Depot Blvd 

Midwest City, OK 73110 
ATTN: Gayle Brown.   

 
I will consolidate the checks and forward them to the Eden 

Clinic so their bookkeeper will know what 
organization donated the funds.  

 
Please pray for the young women and the babies as you make 

your decisions to write a check.  Now more than ever we 
know that to God “All lives matter -  

both the born and the unborn!”  
 

Thank you for supporting this effort. 
Gayle Brown 

ABOUT EDEN CLINIC 
Eden Clinic’s approach to healthcare is holistic consid-

ering the body, mind, emotions and spirit for optimal 
health and wellness. Our services include pregnancy 

testing, OB ultrasound, 1st trimester prenatal care, STI 
testing and treatment, well woman check ups, abortion 
information and options, pregnancy wellness and after 

abortion care. 
The Eden Clinic does not provide or refer for abortion 



DONATIONS & ASSISTANCE APPRECIATED 
 
Dear Members of Good Shepherd 
     Lutheran Church, 
 
Due to COVID-19, Good Shepherd Lu-
theran School is desperately in need of 
monetary donations for table 
dividers and sanitizing mist 
machines. 
 
If anyone has the talent and time to 
build the table dividers, we would 
greatly appreciate your 
help and time. 
 
If you have any questions, 
please feel free to call: 
Marla Junghanns (405-590-8119) 
Dana Johnson (405-412-0296 
Linda Harke (405-819-5835). 
 
As we start school on August 20th, the 
teachers appreciate all your prayers 
for a safe and successful school year. 


